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My family have lived in this area since 1985, and the regular disgusting foul stench that is omitted 
from Wallgrove Rd tip is more than we had bargained for. Lodging complaints to the EPA did 
absolutely NOTHING to remedy this problem. We believe a new Waste Facility site in our area 
will add further to the undesirable effects that will impact on our daily lives. Would you want this 
facility under your nose. 


